
 

 

 

29th June, 2024 

 

To, 

The General Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 523710 

 

Subject: Clarification on Movement in Price 

 

Ref: Our earlier Corporate Announcement dated 27th June, 2024 with respect to Clarification on 

Movement in Price 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to inform you that our earlier Corporate 

Announcement dated 27th June, 2024 with respect to Clarification on Movement in Price be read as 

dated 27th June, 2024 instead of 27th July, 2024. The Company while submitting the same had 

erroneously mentioned 27th July, 2024 instead of 27th June, 2024. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Sayaji Hotels Limited 

 

 
Ankur Bindal 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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